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LETTER DATED 29 MAY 1996 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I thank you for your letter of 24 May 1996 (S/1996/390), the contents of
which have been brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council.

The members of the Council request you to continue to keep them informed of
the measures you are able to take to monitor the situation in the Bakassi
peninsula, following the letters of the President of the Council of
29 February 1996 (S/1996/150) and bearing in mind the Order of the International
Court of Justice on provisional measures on the matter issued on 15 March 1996.

(Signed ) QIN Huasun
President of the Security Council
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